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Litchfield Chamber of Commerce
Amended Bylaws Unanimously Approved

During a Zoom meeting at noon on Wednesday, January 26, 2022, the general
membership of the Litchfield Chamber of Commerce voted to unanimously
approve the Bylaws amendments approved by a majority vote of the
Chamber's Board of Directors conducted on Thursday, January 20, 2022.

So What Happens Now?

A hard copy of the amended Bylaws will be signed by President Mandy Jewell
or another member of the Executive Board, filed as a hard copy in the
Executive Director's office, and sent as a .pdf with a scanned signature page to
the Board and to our general membership. Once we have a signed .pdf, we will
forward the amended Bylaws to our members.

Thank you all for your participation in this important activity, and for your much-
appreciated support in the past and as we move forward this year with even
more beneficial events and assistance to our members!



